ALFRISTON PARISH COUNCIL

[bookmark: _GoBack]EXCEAT BRIDGE

Dear All

The below text was received today in an email from East Sussex Highways:
 
We would like to advise you of the road works on the A259 at Exceat. These works are necessary for our ground investigation surveys, which will be used in the preparation of the preliminary design of the replacement bridge over the river Cuckmere. We apologise for not advising you sooner.

The works are involving 3 way traffic lights on the A259 to allow safe access and working space within and around the site areas. Traffic disruption is unfortunately expected, so we are ensuring that the lights are manually controlled during the day, including peak hours, and are only present when absolutely necessary.

Fortunately, most of the carriageway works are almost complete and the works are moving to areas of the site off the carriageway, so we will be reducing the presence of traffic management as soon as is safely possible.

The works are planned to be complete by 9 August, meaning the site will be demobilised and returned to normal for Airbourne. We are doing everything we can to accelerate the works completion.

Kind regards
East Sussex Highways I Customer Service Management Team


Victoria Rutt
Clerk and RFO
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